Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 12:58 PM
To: '‘Nick Moore'; Earle Shenk

Cc: Karen Plessinger

Subject: RE: 6159 Acacia Ave., work plan

Mr. Moore and Mr. Shenk,

The State Water Control Board has instituted its Low Threat Closure Policy which requires that all sites are reviewed
against the policy. | have this site scheduled for review the week of February 18, 2013 and will review the work plan at
that time. So you should receive a letter that week or the next. Since you are trying to sell soon, | will try to fit the
review in earlier.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub

From: Nick Moore [mailto:nickemoore@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 12:09 PM

To: Earle Shenk; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Karen Plessinger

Subject: 6159 Acacia Ave., work plan

Hello,
It has been some time since the last interactions on the soil testing for 6159 Acacia Ave., Oakland. We would
like to know what we can do to get this underway and expedited.

Since it our wish to get the house onto the market for sale very soon, we are happy to help in any way, but
wish to once again see some forward momentum on this.

Sincerely,

Nick Moore

6159 Acacia Ave.
Oakland, CA 94618

1-510-334-1724 cell
1-510-653-1855 home
1-510-653-2578 fax



